
 
Festive to Formal Dresses Needed! 

 
Do you have a beautiful dress that your daughter has outgrown? 
How about dressy shoes or coats worn only a few time and now too 
small? Please consider donating your items to support Beaumont 
HSA. 
 

• We are currently accepting donations of “festive to formal” girls’ 
dresses (sizes 3 through Juniors) and accessories (dress shoes, 
dress coats and jewelry)  

• All items should be clean and in good condition.  
• All items to be sold on at Beaumont’s “100 Dresses Festive to 

Formal Sale” on Friday November 11, 3:30-8pm.  
• Free admission for donators and consignors.  

 
Drop and Donate anytime to Beaumont Elementary School. There 
will be a rack in the lobby. 
Drop and Consign-during designated hours Wednesday mornings 
8:45-9:15 am Oct 12,19, 26, Nov 2, 9 Wednesday afternoons 3:30-
4:00 pm Nov 2, 9 

 
 
Please contact Tiffany Dowling t4dowling@verizon.net or Anne 
Susas annesusas@yahoo.com for more information or to donate/consign 


